
CITY OF BINGEN 
PUBLIC HEARING – SHORT-TERM RENTAL HEARING AND MORATORIUM 
EXTENSION 
 
The City of Bingen will hold a public hearing regarding progress on creating a Short-Term 
Rental policy and possibly extending the Short-Term Rental Moratorium for an additional 6 
months. The public hearing will be held via zoom teleconference or in-person at City Hall at 
7:00 p.m. on April 4, 2023. To attend the meeting, obtain a copy of the ordinance, or make a 
public comment please contact administrator@bingenwashington.org or call (509) 493-2122 
before 5:00 p.m. on April 4, 2023. 
 
Krista Loney 
City Administrator 
 
March 29, 2023 – 1t 
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